
Gates Mills Garden Club 
         P.O. Box 216 
           Gates Mills, Ohio 44040 
 
 
 
 
 
March 15, 2019 
 
 
Dear Business Owner, 
 
This summer the Gates Mills Garden Club is holding its biennial fundraiser, Through the 
Garden Gate, on June 21 and 22nd.  Regionally, the tour is a very popular event as it is an 
opportunity to see lovely private gardens that otherwise are never open to the public. 
 
The Garden Club would like to invite you to participate as a sponsor. We are offering several 
levels of sponsorship as listed on the following page.  Your logo would appear in the tour 
brochure and map handed out to all attendees. You also will receive tickets to the event and 
an invitation for you and a guest to attend our Patron Party on Thursday, June 20th held at 
our historical Gates Mills Garden Club property.   
 
Regardless of the weather, hundreds of people attend.  Luncheon and Grand Tour options 
for the outing make the gardens appealing and accessible.  The Garden Tour receives rave 
reviews in print media including The Plain Dealer, The Chagrin Valley Times and Sun 
Newspapers as well as on popular radio stations.  The Garden Club is very proud of the 
professionalism it brings to this enterprise and I am confident it will reflect well on your 
business.   
 
The Gates Mills Garden Club is a 501c3 charitable organization and all proceeds of the 
Garden Tour go towards scholarships, education, beautification projects and more. 
 
We hope you will consider our invitation.  If you have any questions whatsoever, I would be 
more then delighted to answer them.  I can be reached at gmgcGardenTour@gmail.com. 
 
Most sincerely yours, 
Mary Schmidt 
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


